
Report on “Workshop on Professional Skills” 

Organized by Mathabhanga college  
18th February,2019 
 

Mathabhanga College organized a one day “workshop on Professional Skills” on February 18, 2019. The purpose 

was to meet the requirements of the companies as job market needs good skilled person. Professional skill is the 

life and blood of any organization and with this purpose students were motivated to learn professional skills, 

leadership skills.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9:00-9:30 Registration 
9:30-10:15 Welcome Address- 

Principal/TIC, Mathabhanga College, Mathabhanga 
 
Lighting the Lamp 
 

10:15-11:15 SESSION 1: Introduction  
‘Understanding of skill development’ by Dr. Amit Kundu 
 

11:15-11:30 Break 
 

11:30-1:00 SESSION 2: MOTIVATIONAL SESSION WITH  STRATEGIES FOR 
INCREASING STUDENT EMPOWERMENT  by Suvopriyo Ghosh,FSM,H.O 

 
1:00-2:00  
2:00-3:30 SESSION 3:  WORKSHOP ON MICROSOFT OFFICE WORD & 

EXCEL   
 by Rajib Dey,Computer faculty. 
 

3:30-3:45 Break 
 

3:45-5:00 SESSION 4:  DISCUSSION ON PLACEMENT by Vijoy 
Kr.Mishra,Placement Executive & PDP faculty. 
 

5:00- 5:30 Valedictory Address 
 



The workshop commenced with the introductory address by Dr. Dibakar Datta, TIC, Mathabhanga College. He 

urged the participants to attract the lessons and advices that were to emerge during the course of the workshop. 

Dr. Amit Kundu  spoke about the understanding of skill development from economical and philosophical point of 

view. He mentioned Swami Vivekananda’s thought on education and inspired the students to assimilate some 

ideas on character making. He noted that “there are more people than the available jobs at the low skills level, 

while there are more jobs at the high skills level than those available for such jobs. This demand and supply 

mismatch indicates that there is a serious mismatch between the education and skills.” 

 

Sri Suvopriyo Ghosh, FSM, H.O(ICA) delivered a lecture in  motivational session on strategies for increasing 

student empowerment.  Students learned some computer application in practical way. Sri Rajib Dey, Computer 

faculty of ICA was engaged in that session. Students were mostly benefited. Session 4 was about discussion on 

placement. Sri Vijoy Kr.Mishra, Placement Executive & PDP faculty, ICA was the speaker of that session. The 

speakers highlighted the benefits of enrolling at the ICA which would prepare the students for the job-market by 

conducting mock-interviews as a preparatory drill, as well as offering them practical problems similar to the 

projects one has to later undertake as employees. The workshop ended with valedictory address by the 

coordinator of the programme. The workshop on the whole was a great success and the students enjoyed a lot. 

 

IQAC: Dr. Amit Kundu (Convener) 

 

 

 



    

     

       



        

         

     



    

   

     

        



 


